2016 Call for Applications
The National Renewable Energy Laboratory (NREL) is seeking applicants for its 2016
Executive Energy Leadership Program—Energy Execs.

Energy Execs provides non-technical business, governmental, and community leaders
throughout the country an opportunity to learn about renewable energy and energy
efficiency technologies, analytical tools, and financing to guide their organizations and
communities in energy-related decisions and planning.

Leaders in the private sector, communities, non-profits, and government are eligible to
participate in the program. The program requires travel to Golden, Colo., June 15-17,
July 20-22, Aug. 17-19, and Sept. 14-16.

Participants will be selected from a national pool of candidates. Since 2007,
representatives from more than 200 industry, government, and non-profit organizations
have completed the program.

Apply online at the Energy Execs Program website. The application deadline is March
31, 2016.

For more information, contact Sarah Barba at 303-275-3023 or email
energyexecs@nrel.gov.
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